
St Michael’s House Speech and Language Therapy Department 

St Michael’s House  

Safe Visiting  

This letter is about visitors and 

meeting other people. 

The boss of Ireland says there 

are new rules about visiting.  

People are not allowed to visit 

your home. 

Only St Michael’s House staff 

can come into your house. 

The new rules started on 

Friday 18th September. 



St Michael's House will keep 

you up to date with any 

changes. 

St Michael’s House  

Safe Visiting  

You cannot meet your family or 

friends outside. 

You cannot visit your family 

home. 

You can talk to staff about 

how you feel. 

St Michael’s House Speech and Language Therapy Department 

The government will tell us 

when we can have visitors and 

meet people again. 


